
 

 

To:  All media 

Date:  01 June 2017 

For immediate attention 

Mid-year examinations get to Gateway subjects level next week 

The 5th June 2017 marks the beginning of the Gateway subjects as part of the mid-year 
examination in the Province for Grade 12 learners. Gateway subjects are coordinated and 
monitored by the Province while others are coordinated at districts levels. Gate way subjects 
include Mathematics, Physical Science, Life Sciences, Agricultural Science, History, 
Geography, Economics and Accounting and English FAL. 

The general mid-year examinations cutting across all grades started on the 26th May 2017 
and will be concluded on the 22 June 2016. Other subjects to be written next week include 
indigenous languages.  

It has come to the attention of the Department that there are some people who are 
circulating the wrong Sepedi/Northern Sotho Paper 3 question papers for grades 10, 11 and 
12. The Department likes to inform all districts and learners that these papers are only going 
to be delivered to districts tomorrow (2nd June 2017) and then taken to relevant schools.  

On the other hand, it can be reported that the examinations across the Province continues to 
be well-coordinated and with all stakeholders supporting the learners there is hope to 
improve quality of education. 

“Education is a societal matter- Together we move Education forward” 
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